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The wind blows where it wishes, 

and you hear its sound, but you do 

not know where it comes from or 

where it goes.  So it is with 

everyone who is born of the Spirit.  

John 3:8 

GATHERING SCHEDULE   

Board Meeting      6:00 P.M. 

Fellowship             6:30 P.M. 

Worship                 7:30 P.M.                                                      

March 19
th

 – Our Savior 

Luthern  Three Rivers 

April 23
rd

 – UMC Beeville 

May 21
st
 – UMC George 

West 

June 18
th

 – First 

Presbyterian Beeville 

July 16
th

 – UMC Pettus 

 

Adrienne Zermeno 

Community      

Spiritual       

Director 

“The Lord bless you and keep 
you; the Lord make his face 
shine on you and be gracious to 
you; the Lord turn his face 
toward you and give you 
peace.”  

NIV 26-6:24 Numbers  
 
 

Think about the Lord turning his 
face towards you. What would 
his expression look like? Is the 
Lord smiling or shaking his head 
with a puzzled look on his face? 
 
This familiar blessing has long 
been used to conclude worship 
services. In Numbers, it is 
positioned between a 
description of the Nazirites, men 
and women dedicated to God, 
and the temple, a place 
dedicated to experience God. 
This blessing connects God’s 
people and place through God’s 
gracious presence and peace. 
The Lord does the same for us, 
blesses us so that God can be 
known in all the places of our 
lives. 
 
Did you know that we always 
see the same side of the moon 
because the gravitational pull 
(connection) is so strung 
between the Earth and the 
moon? That’s the way it was 
between the Nazirites and the 
Lord; their strong connection 
allowed God to face them 
always with a living smile. It also 
allowed others to get to know 
God through them. 
 

See Adrienne Page 2 

 

 Danny Denson 

Community 

Lay Director 

Greetings to my Emmaus 
Family.  

Boy how is this year flying by. It seems 
like just yesterday I was asked for my 
February article and now I am having to 
write one for March. We have started a 
number of projects and completed 
some. However, my recent schedule 
has made me lose focus and fall behind 
on some of mine. Revelation 3:2-3 (The 
Message) tells us: 

Up on your feet! Take a deep breath! 
Maybe there’s life in you yet. But I 
wouldn’t know it by looking at your 
busywork; nothing of God’s work has 
been completed. Your condition is 
desperate. Think of the gift you once 
had in your hands, the Message you 
heard with your ears—grasp it again 
and turn back to God. “If you pull the 
covers back over your head and sleep 
on, oblivious to God, I’ll return when 
you least expect it, break into your life 
like a thief in the night. 
 

Up on your feet, take a breath, maybe 
there is life in you. Wow what a 
powerful statement. This reminds me 
of what my father would say “Get up, 
dust yourself off and get back on”. As I 
sit here and look at my desk, I wonder 

how I am going to get all of this 
done????? It’s time to take a breath 
and get to work. Christ is counting on 
me.  
 

One thing that we need your help with. 
We are updating our list of Reunion 
Groups. If someone from each group 
would please email 
windmillprayers@gmail.com with your 
Group Name, meeting day/ location, 
whether you are male or female only or 
mixed, a contact name with phone & 
email and also a church that the 
majority attend. We are trying to 
develop a cross reference in our Church 
Directory. 

 
De Colores!!!   
Danny 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you will give a  

Fourth Day Talk 

at a gathering,  

 Contact: Mitch Luna 

fullmoonwalk@yahoo.com 

361-362-3383 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

 

Walk # 70  Pilgrims   Walk #71

 Gary Morgan  Weston Brown   Adalyn Gotcher 

 

Adrienne continued from page 1 

 

 
Lent is a time in the Christian year that runs 40 days from Ash Wednesday to Easter. During Lent we reorient our 
lives towards God through searching the scriptures, fasting, prayer, service and almsgiving. These are some of 
those sacred moments we learned about in the means of grace talk. God’s looking at you with that same loving 
smile. 
 
 
Make a point to come help us commission our men’s team at the March gathering. Your presence and prayers are 
needed as we bless and anoint this team to be conduits of God’s grace in the pilgrim’s lives as they turn their faces 
to God. 
 
 
Grace & peace, 
 

 

De Colores!   
Pastor Adrienne 
 

30 DAY BIBLE JOURNALING CHALLENGE 

 

Day 1: John 15:5   Day 9: Psalm 34:4  Day 17: Timothy 3:16  Day 25: Romans 15:13 

Day 2: Psalm 9:1   Day 10: John 14:6  Day 18: Matthew 5:16  Day 26: Philippians 4:8 

Day 3: Psalm 34:18  Day 11: Jeremiah 29:11  Day 19: Joshua 1:8  Day 27: Micah 6:8 

Day 4: Hebrews 11:6  Day 12: Romans 8:28  Day 20: Philippians 4:13  Day 28: Romans 12:2 

Day 5: John 16:33  Day 13: John 10:10  Day 21: Psalm 37:4  Day 29: Ephesians 3:20 

Day 6: Ephesians 2:8  Day 14: Ruth 2:12  Day 22: 1 Peter 5:7  Day 30: Hebrews 11:1 

Day 7: Galatians 5:22  Day 15: Matthew 11:28  Day 23: Philippians 4:6 

Day 8: Hebrews 12:28  Day 16: Joshua 1:9  Day 24: Isaiah 41:10 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Susan Warner            

Lay Director              

Walk # 71            

October   2020 

 

 

 

 
 

 
TEAM SELECTION ON March 29th! TEAM SELECTION ON MARCH 29th! TEAM SELECTION ON MARCH 29th! 

 

 

 As of February 29, 2020, I have sixteen team applications and more that have been 
promised. The Women’s Team selection for Walk #71 will be held on March 29th! That date 
is not very far away! I would love to have all the applications on March 22nd which is one 
week before Team Selection.  PLEASE answer God’s call to help make this walk the best for 
all the pilgrims by serving on the Team and / or by sponsoring a pilgrim or two.  

 

Applications can be downloaded from our Emmaus website, or I can give you one in 

person, or mail you one. If you have one completed, please send it to me at 500 South 

Hillside Drive #2101, Beeville, TX, 78102 or e-mail it to me at 

smwarner2020@gmail.com.  After Team Selection, we will have team meetings in May, 

June, August, and September.  The Women’s Walk is on October 1-4, 2020, which will be 

here before we know it! I pray all your 4th Days are full of Agape Love! 

De Colores!  !  

Susan “Doc” Warner 361-877-9880 

 

TEAM SELECTION ON March 29th! TEAM SELECTION ON MARCH 29th! TEAM SELECTION ON MARCH 29th! 

 

 
 

Todd Fuller          

Lay Director     

Walk  #70 

April 16-19, 2020 

 

 

We are at a pivotal point in Walk to Emmaus #70.  We are still in need of pilgrims.  We are 
currently at three pilgrims as I write this letter!  God has put together a great team, 
unbelievable Agape, and talks that need to be heard, but without Pilgrims this will be all 
for naught.  Let’s make this the best Walk ever, get those Pilgrim applications to me.  God 
is good all the time, and all the time, God is good! 

I am so excited that we are one and half months away from Walk #70.  The team meetings 
have been stellar!  Our next meeting will include inside and outside at Three Rivers First 
United Methodist Church.  Sister Adrienne has been super excited that this is Pi day!  So, 
the meals will be plentiful with all kinds of Pie!  We will begin at 8:30 with Breakfast 
followed by chapel and team meetings.  I hope to see all of our team members there for a 
fabulous team meeting.   

I would like to close with one of my favorite scriptures, Philippians 4:13. “I can do all things 
through Christ who strengthens me.”  May each one of you have a blessed March! 

 

If you have any questions or would like to contact me directly, please call me at (832) 443-7447 or 

via email at todd_fuller@yahoo.com or tfuller@pettusisd.com .  

 
De Colores 

 Todd Fuller 

 

mailto:smwarner2020@gmail.com
mailto:todd_fuller@yahoo.com
mailto:tfuller@pettusisd.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

WINDMILL EMMAUS COMMUNITY  

BOARD MEMBERS  2020 

  

Danny Denson          (Community Lay Director)  

Mitch Luna               (Assistant Community Lay Director) 

Leanne Fox      (Secretary) 

Tricia Denson           (Treasurer) 

Danny Dobson          (Community Board Rep)             

Adrienne Zermeno    (Community Spiritual Director)                                                

Kristie Crisp              (Assistant Spiritual Director) 
Don Taylor                (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Dean Fleming            (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Judy Luna 

Patricia Kopplin 

Regina Terry 

Paula Morgan 

Susan Warner            

Chase Kopplin 

Richard Webb                

  

FIRST UNITED 

METHODIST CHURCH  

106 E. CLEVELAND ST.     

BEEVILLE, TEXAS 

78102 

To receive the Breeze via email send your email address to windmillprayers@gmail.com and The Denson’s will 

send the Breeze to your email address. 

Windmill Emmaus Financial Report 

General Operating Fund           $  

Scholarship Fund            $ 

Total Funds Available            $ 

Gathering attendance                     February 

 

 If you are unable to attend monthly gatherings but 

would like to contribute to the financial needs of 

your Windmill Emmaus Community, donations can 

be sent to Tricia Denson (treasurer), P. O. Box 26, 

Beeville, Texas 78104. 
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